
COMMISSION FOR THE ARTS REPORT – JUNE 12, 2009 
  

• End of Fiscal Year Financial Report- Margaret Brooks reported that about $300 would 
remain in the budget after all anticipated expenditures related to Salsa Night would 
finally come in (still awaiting custodial services and Energy Bill from Use of School 
Facilities invoice).  Christine Lomuscio asked that a motion to spend the remaining funds 
for office supplies (2009-10 binder, art exhibit wall labels, etc.) and add to the Peter’s 
Spirits credit balance.  Motion: Peter Catucci; Seconded: Donna May Robinson; 
unanimously approved. 

 
 
 


